
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DAI 

9 December 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are sharing the information below on behalf of the School Based Immunisation Service. 

"Dear Parent/Guardian 

The School Based Immunisation Service will be hosting a vaccination session in an alternative local venue 

for the pupils who have not yet received a seasonal flu vaccine.  To attend the session an appointment must 

be made by contacting the team on 0191 402 8179". 

Should you have any questions, please contact the service directly. 

Regards 

 

Mr. D. Airey 

Headteacher 
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